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Listening Session on the Safe, Secure, 
and Trustworthy Development and Use 

of Artificial Intelligence 
Wednesday, April 10, 2024 

1-2 p.m. Eastern
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services invites you to participate in a listening session on 
Wednesday, April 10, 2024, from 1 to 2 p.m. Eastern. 

The listening session is for stakeholders to provide feedback on immigration pathways for experts in 
Artificial Intelligence and other critical and emerging technologies. This supports Section 5 on 
promoting innovation and competition of the Executive Order on the Safe, Secure, and Trustworthy 
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Development and Use of Artificial Intelligence. USCIS is committed to public engagement, and 
sessions such as this give us valuable feedback to improve our programs. 

To Register: 

1. Visit our registration page.
2. Provide your email address where indicated and select “Submit.”
3. The next screen will notify you that you successfully subscribed to this event.

After we process your registration, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details. 

If you have any questions, or if you have not received a confirmation email within three business 
days, please email us at public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov. 

To request a disability accommodation to participate in this engagement, email us at 
public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by 4 p.m. Eastern on Tuesday, April 2. 

Note to media: This engagement is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press Office at 
media@uscis.dhs.gov for any media inquiries. 

We look forward to your participation! 

Please do not reply to this message.  See our Contact Us page for phone numbers and e-mail 
addresses. 
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